Dear Fellow Rotarians,

Welcome to the Rotary Club of Lexington. We’re pleased you have decided to join us, whether you are new to Rotary or a transferring Rotarian.

Soon you will be asked to participate in our next Yearling Orientation, where you’ll learn about the history of our club, how it’s structured, opportunities for service and social contact with other Rotarians, and more information that will jump start you into active membership.

In addition to your Yearling Orientation, we’d like to invite you to attend our upcoming Rotary Leadership Institute (RLI). The focus of RLI is on our international organization, its history, how it’s structured, Rotary opportunities for service, and much more.

The curriculum for the Institute consists of three Parts, which must be completed in sequence and include approximately six hours of instruction per Part. Classes are fun, fast paced, topical, interactive, and geared for busy Rotarians who want to be more effective leaders in their vocations and their clubs.
District 6740’s next RLI is scheduled for consecutive Saturday mornings, January 28 and February 4, on ZOOM.  Log in begins at 7:45 AM and the Institute runs from 8:00 AM to 11:30 AM.
	As a new Rotarian, your registration for District 6740 Part I is free. If you are a transferring Rotarian and have already attended RLI Part I, registration for Part II or III is only $15 (plus a nominal $1 fee if you pay online with a credit card).

	All you have to do to register is GO TO https://rlihoa.org, Upcoming Trainings, RLI Parts I, II and III Online--District 6740. Choose More info and follow the directions. If you run into problems with registration, contact Judy Worth at jkworth@icloud.com or 859-494-9889.

We hope you can join us on January 28! 

Best Rotary Regards,
Martha Riddell, Dean Hammond, Jack McAllister, Judy Worth
District 6740 RLI Coordinating Committee
